
DELAWARE SUPREME COURT

ADMINISTRATIVE DIRECTIVE NO. 116

This 20th day of March, 1998;

IT APPEARS THAT:

(1) Administrative Directive Number Seventy-Two promulgated on February 26, 1987,
directed that:

"Each court in this State (other than the Court of Common Pleas
and Justice of the Peace Courts) shall maintain a separate file
containing copies of the motions and certificates relating to pro
hac vice admissions alphabetically, by attorney, on an ongoing
basis.  Each court shall file with the Administrative Office of the
Courts on or before February 1 of each year an alphabetical
listing of all attorneys admitted to that court pro hac vice during
the previous calendar year with an indication of the number of
cases in which pro hac vice applications were made and granted
a given attorney in the preceding calendar year."

(2) Pro hac vice admissions are now recorded and maintained by the Supreme Court.

(3)  It is no longer necessary for each specified court to maintain separate files relating to
pro hac vice admissions and to report this information annually to the Administrative Office of
the Courts.

NOW, THEREFORE, IT IS DIRECTED, with the unanimous approval of the Justices of
the Supreme Court (pursuant to Delaware Constitution, art. IV, § 13) that:

Effective immediately, Administrative Directive Number Seventy-Two is hereby
rescinded.

E. Norman Veasey
CHIEF JUSTICE

cc:  The Honorable Joseph T. Walsh
The Honorable Randy J. Holland
The Honorable Maurice A. Hartnett, III
The Honorable Carolyn Berger

Members of the Judicial Conference
Lowell L. Groundland
Court Administrators
Clerk of Supreme Court


